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Comment Submitted:

As a 37 year resident and off-road enthusiast, I strong oppose taking away the use of the public land proposed. The Jean area has
been and is heavily used by off-roaders and is one of the few areas off significant size to enjoy the sport. If this land is given up for
Solar energy development, I and others demand we be given an area of equal size and like terrain in close proximity to Las Vegas. 


